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Both CT legislators and federal lawmakers are discussing minimum wage increases. CT's Reps.
Esty and DeLauro are cosponsors of the national Fair Minimum Wage Act of 2013, which would
raise the federal minimum wage to $10.10 over the next three years. After that, the amount of the
minimum wage would rise if the cost of living increased. 
The current federal minimum wage is $7.25 an hour. According to the bill's sponsors, over 21 million
workers across the country would see their wages rise if this legislation passes.
SB 387 is the minimum wage legislation that was recently approved by the CT's Legislative Labor
Committee. CT's minimum wage bill proposes to increase the minimum wage in CT from $8.25 per
hour to $9.75 per hour in two stages over the next two years, and then indexed for inflation starting
in 2016.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


